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11/10/20 20 

Dear TLJA Families, 

Thank you so much for all your support and for being so cooperative during this time of 

caution!! We had two people in our building test positive for COVID-19. This has impacted two 

classrooms. The people that tested positive do not ride the bus and have worn masks and social 

distanced. Our pod structure where scholars remain in their classrooms with the same people has 

allowed us to not impact the entire school. However, we must quarantine two classes for two weeks as 

well as any other child in the household. Everyone in these classrooms may return on November 25​th​ if 
they remain symptom free for the 2 weeks. If any children exhibit any symptoms, please contact your 

child’s physician right away. Please report any symptoms to the school as well. We take every 

precaution to assure the safety of all. These are just safeguards we are taking to eliminate any further 

concerns.  

If you need anything during this time or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call 

us. We will get through this together!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Starks 

Superintendent 


